
April 2002 

Board Members 2002  

President Deborah Signa  770.205.5812 

Vice President Open Position  
 

Treasurer Don Graff  770.205.7616 

Secretary Barbara Hayes  770.205.8228 

Asst. Secretary Julia Williams  678.513.2656 

Note: If interested in filling the open board position, please 
email a brief  statement to Jennifer Gordon 
(jgordon@accessmgt.com) with some information about 
yourself.  We would like to fill the position as soon as 
possible… Please consider this opportunity to help out in 
your community!  

NEIGHBORHOOD ANNOUNCEMENTS...  

The Easter Egg Hunt  was a wonderful success!  

Thanks to Michelle Clark, Millie Parrish, Susan 

Rodriguez, Donna Wierzbinski and Carolyn Young 
for contributing their time and efforts!  

The annual Community Yard Sale is scheduled 

for May 4th.  An ad will run in the Forsyth County 

paper beginning Sunday April 28th and continue on 

the following Wed, Thur and Fri.   Remember to 

put some balloons on your mailbox to announce 

your participation and maybe place a sign to direct 

people down your road (signs at the main 
entrances will be posted by the Board).  

Ladies night out-  

April 17th 6:30pm, Gonzo's;   May 22nd 6:30 pm, 

Romano's Italian Kitchen             RSVP to Lisa at 

770/889-3337  

The pool will open in early May… watch for a 
posted sign!  

The Pool Opening Party is being planned for 

Sunday, May 26th.   Preliminary plans include a 

steak/chicken dinner catered by our local Outback.  

This will be a family affair with plans for a 

MoonWalk in the parking lot for the younger 

children.  A portion of the cost is being passed on 

to the homeowners: $5/adult and $3/child under 

10.  Watch for more details in next month's 

Improvements 
The pool surface and some tiles have 

been repaired in preparation for this 

season’s swimmers.   

The Clubhouse shutters will be 

repainted a burgundy color…  

  

Architectural Control (ACC)  

The ACC meets the first Monday of 

every month.  Please submit your 

requests to Access Management at 

least one week in advance.  Please 

refer to the Design Standards (can be 

found on the web site) before making 

any exterior home or yard changes.  If 

you have a question contact the ACC 

Chairperson (Cathy Morse at 
770.205.7616). 

   

Yard of the Month is kicking 

off in the month of April!  A $50 Home 

Depot Gift Certificate will be awarded 

for best yard in the neighborhood!  

Watch the May Newsletter for the 

winner…  

 

 
'Community Cop' Corner 

Many residents have expressed 

concern over dogs running freely and 

unsupervised during the day. Please 

remember there is a leash law in 

Forsyth County.  Out of respect for 

your neighbors, and in the best interest 

of your pet, dogs should be leashed or 

under an owner’s control when off the 
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newsletter and a special flier to be distributed 

soon.    We expect great participation and will 
REQUIRE RSVP (contacts will be listed on the flier). 

To make an announcement in the newsletter, email 

dongraff@granforest.com    

   

The Next Board Meeting is May 7th, 7pm at the 
pool. 

  

premises of the owner.  

$2,540 is past due to Gran Forest 
Swim and Tennis as of March 31, 2002. 

  

 
Jennifer Gordon @ 770.777.6890 
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